
 

 

June 11, 2020 

 

 

Claire Woodall-Vogg, Executive Director 

Election Commission 

City Hall, Room 501 

Milwaukee, WI 53202 

 

Dear Ms. Woodall-Vogg: 

 

I am opening a communication file regarding the Election Commission’s plans for the upcoming 

August and November 2020 elections.  

 

I would like you to please be prepared to discuss the Election Commission’s plans for the 

following items when you appear before the Judiciary and Legislation committee: 

 
1. Early voting. 

2. Access to voting (including whether all sites will be open). 

3. Recruitment and retention plans. 

4. Staffing. 

5. National Guard availability. 

6. Voter registration capability. 

7. Budget for both elections. 

8. Actual costs from the previous election in comparison to the budget. 

9. Whether all registered voters will receive an absentee ballot.  

 

Thank you for your assistance and careful attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Russell W. Stamper, II 

Alderman, 15th District  

 


